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Memorandum No. ASP GBT 2020-06 
 
14 February 2020 
 
For:  ASP Community  
  
 
 
From:  Grace Barretto-Tesoro, Ph.D. 
 Acting Director  
 
Subject: Additional Container Van 
 

 
 
Please be informed that another container van was delivered this week. This will serve as an 
additional temporary storage for archaeological materials, while the RI Building is under 
construction. If you want to store artefacts from sites you excavated in this van, please 
contact me.  
 
Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Archaeological Studies Program 
Lakandula St corner Emilio Jacinto St.  
University of the Philippines, Diliman 

Quezon City, Philippines 1101 
  


